Public Comment #45
Bos Reud. 7-15-24

From:

Leona Allen <allen.leona12@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, July 12, 2024 4:37 PM

To:

BOS-District I; BOS-District II; BOS-District III; BOS-District IV; BOS-District V; BOS-Clerk

of the Board

Cc:

Leona Allen

Subject:

RE: Agenda item 24-1217 for July 16, 2024 BOS meeting

This Message Is From an External Sender

This message came from outside your organization.

Report Suspicious

Greetings, honorable Supervisors;

This letter is to thank you for supporting the changes to the El Dorado County Defensible Space Ordinance (currently Ordinance 5205). These amendments will aid the efforts of your Fire Adapted Communities in our efforts to make our neighborhoods safer, more resilient to wildfires, and more prepared for evacuations.

Supervisors Parlin and Turnboo - please consider the safety of your constituents when casting your votes. This is not a property rights issue, but rather a positive step towards protecting our lives, our homes and our property from the ever increasing catastrophic wildfires.

Thank you. Sincerely,

Leona Allen Meyers, CA